March 17,  2014



The Honorable Marcia Morales Howard
United States District Judge
Bryan Simpson United States Courthouse Ste 11-350
300 North Hogan Street Suite 9-150
Jacksonville, Florida 32202

Subject:  Courthouse visit on March 11, 2014

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Judge Howard, 

(In the body of the letter thank the judge for her time and tell her something that you found the most interesting of the things she talked about.  You can also add any other appropriate comments to your letter).








Respectfully, 

     (your signature will go here) 

Your Name
Creekside High
100 Knights Lane
St. Johns, FL 32259

